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Cathay United Bank

NOTICE OF RELOCATION

Please be informed that our previously announced office
relocation, from our current office in Tower 6789 to our new
location at the 31°* Floor Zuellig Building in Makati Avenue
corner Paseo de Roxas, will be moved from 29 JULY 2024 to
AUGUST 2024.

A new notification letter will be sent to you once the final date
of relocation has been confirmed. We are here to assist you if

you have queries regarding this relocation.

Looking forward to serving you at our new office.
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